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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This week both Mars and Venus hosted their family lunches.  These were both well attended and the children 
enjoyed sharing their breaks with those who were able to come.  Both Saturn and Jupiter are hosting theirs 
this week.  Please see the weekly planner for details. 
 
On Thursday afternoon, 21 Year 4 and 5 children went to Cropthorne First School to participate in a netball 
and football match.  The boys battled hard and lost 3 – 2 and the girls soared to a 4 – 1 victory in the 
netball!!  A big well done to Molly Aspey for scoring a hat trick and Darcy Grant for scoring another in the 
netball.  Similarly to Adam Ballard for scoring two wonder goals in the football.  The children enjoyed the 
afternoon out and represented the school beautifully.  
 

 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION & REMINDERS: 
 

FOOTBALL CLUB CANCELLED THIS WEEK 
A reminder that football club this Wednesday 7th February is cancelled due to commitments elsewhere.  If 
anyone has paid in full (11 weeks) they will be refunded for this session or credit carried forward to next term.   
 

PARENTS EVENINGS 
Please make a note in your diaries that the next Parent Evenings will be held on Thursday 22nd March 5.00 – 
7.00 pm and Wednesday 28th March 3.30 – 5.00 pm. The forms to make appointments will be available 
nearer the time.  Please be aware that children should not attend these meetings with parents. Wraparound 
Club will be available until 5.30 pm for those who need it but this does need to be booked in advance to 
allow sufficient staff cover.  
 

FRIENDS MEETING 
The next Friends meeting will be held on Wednesday 28th February at 7.00 pm in The Swan, Broadway.  
Everyone is welcome to attend.   
 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.broadway.worcs.sch.uk/


CHILDREN’S COMPETITION TIME 
Broadway Newsletter invites all children under 16 to enter a competition to create a picture of anything with 
a connection to Broadway or to a season of the year.  Local artist Pink Harrison will kindly judge the entries, 
which can include drawings, paintings, lino cuts, collage and photos.  There will be two categories: under 9 
and 9-16. 
 

Two prizes of £10 book tokens, generously donated by Blandford Books, will be awarded to the winner and 
the best entries will be printed in the Newsletter in BLACK and WHITE. 
 

Entries should be sent with name, age and contact details on the back to:  Newsletter Competition, The Court, 
Snowshill Road, Broadway, Worcs, WR12 7JS. 
 

The closing date is February 20th 2018.  Pictures will not be returned unless a suitable stamped addressed 
envelope is provided.   
 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE: 
 

GUITAR MONDAY AFTERNOON (TEACHER RICHARD REVETT) 
FIZZ POP SCIENCE CLUB MONDAY (ALL YEARS) 
NETBALL CLUB  MONDAY (YEARS 4 & 5) 
CHEERLEADING CLUB TUESDAY  
SPANISH CLUB TUESDAY (YEARS 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5) 
MILK ORDER DEADLINE  TUESDAY 5PM (FOR THE FOLLOWING WEEK) (COOL MILK) 
PIANO LESSONS WEDNESDAY MORNING (TEACHER ROB TRYNER) 
SATURN FAMILY LUNCH  WEDNESDAY 12.00 PM 
(DADS) 
LUNCH ORDER DEADLINE WEDNESDAY MORNING (FOR MEALS THE FOLLOWING WEEK) 
FOOTBALL CLUB WEDNESDAY (YEARS 2, 3, 4 & 5) 
FRENCH CLUB WEDNESDAY (YEARS 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5) 
FOREST SCHOOL THURSDAY YEAR 2 ONLY (BRING SUITABLE CLOTHES & WELLIES) 
BOOK & BISCUIT THURSDAY 9.00 AM (YEAR R ONLY) 
DANCE CLUB THURSDAY (YEARS 2, 3, 4 & 5) 
JUPITER FAMILY LUNCH  FRIDAY 12.00 PM 
(DADS) 
CAKE DAY FRIDAY (PLEASE BRING IN 20P FOR CHARITY) 

 
Note: 
If you would like to receive this newsletter in larger print then please 
contact the school office. 


